
 
 

 

 

 

 

                   

 

 

 

Loyal Reid Golfers, 
 
I want to take this opportunity to extend a big THANK YOU for your patronage this 
season and being loyal to Reid.  Mother Nature tried to ruin most of our golfing days 
this year but we did our best to overcome and make 2019 a great year. Officially Reid 
recorded 172 golfable days out of the possible 212 days Reid was open.  It is amazing to 
think during the golf season we lost over a month of playability due to weather.  
Hopefully next year the weather will start to even out after setting precipitation records 
in 2018 and 2019. 
  

This year could not have been a success without our great staff!  Brian and I really enjoy 
hearing the feedback from some of you regarding your interactions with the staff this 
season.  They usually are having as much fun as you are and we hope to have many of 
this season’s staff return in 2020 to make your experience great again! 
 

Hopefully winter will go by quickly (although it seems to have started much earlier this 
year) to allow for a prolonged golf season.  Finally the staff at Reid and I really enjoyed 
serving your needs and would appreciate any feedback you would like to give me about 
your 2019 experiences. I can be contacted directly at: jeff.plasschaert@appleton.org.  
See you in 2020! 
 
  

Think Spring, 
 

 
Jeff Plasschaert 
Golf Course Superintendent 

 

 

 

 

 

A great place in your community to golf! 

 

1100 E. Fremont Street 

Appleton, WI  54915 

Phone: (920) 832-5926 

reidgolfcourse@appleton.org 

 

www.ReidGolfCourse.org 
 

 

mailto:jeff.plasschaert@appleton.org
mailto:reidgolfcourse@appleton.org
http://www.reidgolfcourse.org/

